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Special Thanks
Funding partially provided by 
Metro, a partner in our community.

Permanent Street Light 
Pole Installation
January 23 - 30, 2024
(excluding weekend)

WHAT TO EXPECT
• Traffic lane reductions with flaggers to 

guide vehicles.
• No parking where indicated.
• Large cranes in roadway.

PERMANENT STREET LIGHT 
POLE INSTALLATION 
The removal of temporary street light poles and 
the installation of permanent poles is scheduled to 
take place from January 23 - 30, 2024, excluding 
the weekend. Construction activities will involve 
the use of large cranes, resulting in parking 
removals and reduced traffic lanes. Flaggers will 
be present to assist vehicles and traffic flow.

WORK SCHEDULE
Tues., Jan. 23, 2024 Croft to La Cienega Blvd. (north)
        9AM - 4PM 

Wed., Jan. 24, 2024 La Cienega Blvd. to Westbourne (north)
        8AM - 4PM 

Thurs., Jan. 25, 2024 Westbourne to San Vicente Blvd. (north)
        8AM - 4PM

Fri., Jan. 26, 2024 San Vicente Blvd. to Westbourne (south)
        8AM - 4PM

Mon., Jan. 29, 2024 Westbourne La Cienega Blvd. (south)
        8AM - 4PM

Tues. Jan. 30, 2024 La Cienega Blvd. to Croft (south)
        8AM - 4PM


